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You don't often get email from natssafeguarding@nats.co.uk. Learn why this is important

In response to the Secretary of States request for an update I can confirm that
constructive mitigation discussion continue between the developers are ourselves.  We
are not yet in a position to withdraw our objection but given current progress we would
hope to be able to get to a place where we could withdraw, subject to the imposition of
pre-construction conditions, early in the new year.
 
Regards,
 
Alasdair
 
NATS Safeguarding
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